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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATCRY COMAISSION

REGION |
$3) PARNX AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406
SJUL T 1975
Georgetown University Medical Center License Nos. 08-01709-0¢
Attention: Dr. M. MeN:lty, Jr., Sc.D. 08-0170%-04
Executiv. Vice President for Inspection No. 75-01

Medical Center Affairs
3800 Reservoir Rd., N.W.
washington, D.C. 20007

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by !‘r. Jerman of this office on
June 11, 1475 of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. 08-01709-06
and 08-017C:-0% and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr.
Jerman with Dr. Mitchell, Mr. Holters and Mr. Crolton of your staff at
the ~onclusion of the inspection, and to a subsequent telephonc dis-
cussion between Mr. Davies of this office and Dr. Mitchell on June 25,
1975.

The inespection was an ¢xamination of activities conduzted under your
licenses as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the
Cocmission's rules and regulaticns and the conditions of your licenses.
The inspecticn consisted ~f selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, measurements made by
the inspector, and observations by the inspector.

Qur inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the
items of noncompliance brought to your attention in a letter lated
September 23, 1974. We have no further questions regarding ;sur acrion
at this time.

In addition, our inspector examined those activities conducted under
your License No. 08-01709-04 relating to the subject covered in your
letter to the Director of Regulatory Operations, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commi sion dated April 10, 1975. We have no further questions regarding
this matter.
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